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GS Strategy Group and Hart Research Associates, a bipartisan team of researchers, 
conducted a poll on behalf of Patients For Affordable Drugs Now. The telephone survey was 
conducted April 9 – 14, 2022 among 1,000 likely voters nationwide. Respondents were 
randomly selected from the national voter file and the survey has a margin of error of +/- 3.1% 
at the 95% confidence level. Surveys were conducted using live interviewers, with 70% 
conducted by cell phone and 30% by landline. Below are some key findings from that research.  

 
Americans overwhelmingly say that prescription drug prices are too high and 
drug companies charge unreasonable rates. 

 
 
This issue is personal for Americans, as almost half report that they or a 
member of their immediate family have had a personal experience in which the 
high prices of prescription drugs was harmful to their health and/or hurt them 
financially. 
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Americans believe lowering prescription drug prices should be an important 
priority for Congress and don’t believe Congress has done enough to lower 
prices. 

 
 
That’s why Americans strongly support allowing Medicare to negotiate 
prescription drug prices and placing price hike caps based on the rate of 
inflation. 
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Voters don’t buy Big Pharma’s arguments about innovation and believe drug 
companies should be required to negotiate lower prices with Medicare. 

 
 
 
Voters know it’s important to address the underlying price of prescription drugs, 
not just out-of-pocket costs. 
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Americans put the blame for high prescription prices squarely on drug 
companies, whom they see as controlling prices through their monopoly power. 

 
 
Across the political spectrum, Americans believe the prescription drug market 
needs to undergo major reforms in order to drive down prices. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


